
Alumni News 
Board Elections Annual Alumni Meeting 

In accordance with Section 5.02 of the By-Laws, 
the Secretary, having received no further nomina- 
tions, casta unanimous ballot at the Board of Direc- 
tors meeting on April 28,1964, for the following: 

President - Patrick J. Fazio, BS53Ge ( 1  year) 
Vice Pres. - David L. Hanna, BS52ME ( 1  year) 
Secretary - Donald S. Clark 

BS29ME, MS30ME, PhD34ME ( 1  year) 
Treasurer -John R. Fee, BS51CE ( 1  year) 
Director -James L. Adams, BS55ME ( 2  years) 
Director - Sidney K. Gally, BS41EE ( 2  years) 
Director - John L. Mason, 

BS47ACh, MS48ChE, PhD5OChE ( 2  years) 
Director - John T. McGraw, BS38ME (2  years) 

These officers and directors will begin their terms 
of office following the Annual Meeting, June 10, 
1964. The continuing members of the Board are: 

Director - Wm. H. Corcoran, BS41ACh, 
MS42ChE, PhD48ChE ( 1  year) 

Director - Richard P. Schuster, Jr., 
BS46EE, BS49ACh ( 1  year) 

Director - Herbert M. Worcester, BS40ME ( 1 year) 
Immed. Past Pres. - Peter V. H. Serrell 

BS36ME, MS39ME ( 1  year) 

ALLEN E. PUCKETT, vice president of the Hughes 
Aircraft Company, will be the speaker at the Annual 
Alumni Meeting to be held at the Rodger Young 
Auditorium in Los Angeles on June 10. The sub- 
ject of his speech will be "A Look Ahead in De- 
fense and Space Industries." 

Dr. Puckett received his PhD from Caltech in 
1949, and then became head of the aerodynamics 
department of the Hughes Guided Missile Labora- 
tory. Now, besides being vice president, he serves as 
director of the Aerospace Engineering Division of 
Hughes. He is currently vice chairman of the De- 
fense Science Board, one of the members of the 
working group of the Defense Advisory Council, 
and a consultant to the President's Science Advis- 
ory Committee. 

The annual meeting will also feature a reunion of 
theclasses of 1914, 1919, 1924, 1929, 1934, 1939, 
1944,1949,1954, and 1959, and President DuBridge 
will give a report to the alumni. Cocktails will be - - 
served at 5:45 and dinner at 6:30 p.m. 
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SUBJECT Alumni Fund - May Issue E & S 

What would you suggest for this month's issue? We have $79,000 
from 1500 alumni. Only $21,000 to go. 


